
Meet your teacher

Your teacher next year will be Miss Broadway 

Dear Year 5,

I am really excited to be your 
teacher in September. I have heard 
so many amazing things about you 
and I can’t wait to get to know you 
during transition. 

I am looking forward to all the 
exciting topics we get to learn about 
together and I know we will have 
lots of fun. 

We are going to have a super year 
and I can’t wait to see all the 
amazing things you will achieve along 
the way.

I love to travel. Last 
summer I worked at a 
summer camp in New York. 
I also got to travel to 
California, Arizona and 
Texas afterwards.

My favourite food is 
definitely a takeaway 
from my local Chinese. We 
have this as a Friday night 
treat.


